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Dear Paul, 

Thanks for the things that you have sent me recently and for keeping me up on 
your correspondence with Harold. Sorry to take so long to answer your letter 
of Dec. 9, but no sooner had one Psychologist returned from 2 weeks in court but 
another one went on vacation so I have still had to do two people's jobs. Naw 
things have leveled off and I am getting myself in order. 

When you get a chance I would appreciate copies of any of those FBI reports on 
Ahler, Jackson, etc. you mentioned. Once I get Oabn and hear from Mary Ferrell 
on a few things, I can put together some big memos on them and we can then all 
better assess where we stand. 

When you make that xerox for Harold, as I mentioned before, bill it to me, along 
with mine. Then tack on something for#051 all this xeroxing you have been doing 
to keep me up on things and send me a bill for the whole bit. 

I would like the Coup addition so if you will send it to me, I will add my 2t 
worth, and then send it on to Harold. 

Best wishes for a nice holiday. I am stuck here. 

747 
ccHarold 


